
Nelson Hardiman Instrumental in $60 Million
Pharmacy Acquisition

Nelson Hardiman performed the regulatory due diligence, licensing and enrollment work for a pharmacy acquisition
involving six brick and mortar pharmacies licensed in 50 states. The pharmacies were acquired for approximately
$60 million and required the preparation and submission of more than 100 state licensing, Medicaid, Medicare,
DEA and NCPDP applications. The large acquisition required the development and management of a complex
timing status and strategy based on differing rules and regulations in each state to achieve a smooth close that did
not negatively impact the pharmacies’ operations or reimbursement flows.
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